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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: William W. Mast

Subject: RE: Sparkle Cleaners Remediation - Extension Request

w i l l ,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a soil removal and monitoring well installation report is
extended to September 9, 2007.

Regards,
Jetry wickhoffi
Alomedo Counly Environmenlol Heolth
I l3l Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo. CA 9 4502-6577
510-567-67? 1 phone
51 0-33/-9335 fox
iery.wic kho m @ocgoY,arg

From: William W. Mast Imailto:wmast@pesenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2OO7 10:38 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry. Env. Health
Subject: Sparkle Cleaners Remediation - Extension Request

Jerry,

As we discussed, the purpose ofthis email is to request a 60-day extension for submittal ofthe soil
removal and monitoring well installation reports that were specified in yow February 2'1,2007
remediation approval letter. We will submit these reports on or before September 9,2007. Please
contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

WillMast
Associate Enpineer

PES Environmental, Inc.
1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, CA 94947
41 5-899-1600 p
415-899-1601 f
wn-ag!@pese!v.aa!0
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